
From: nordrmn [mailto:nordrmn@gmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, October 20, 2018 6:10 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 

Subject:  

 

 

 
Subject: EVERSOURCE SEACOAST RELIABILITY PROJECT  

  

Dear SEC administrator, 

 

I strongly protest the drilling underneath Little Bay!  We cannot allow corporate greed to destroy 

this unique natural resource.  

 

Another solution MUST be sought!! 

Thank you! 

Ralph Norden 

13 ffrost drive 

Dutham nh 
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